
The Toxic-Free Cosmetics Act (TFCA) is a new 
law restricting the manufacturing, distribution, 
and sale of cosmetic products that contain 
certain toxic chemicals. We want to make 
sure you understand how to meet restrictions 
that begin January 1, 2025. We’re developing 
technical assistance to support you in meeting 
the new requirements.

A new Washington 
law could impact 
your business!

Scan with your camera 
app for details:

http://ecology.wa.gov/TFCA


• Be informed: Get in-depth explanations 
about the law and learn how it may affect 
you at ecology.wa.gov/TFCA.

• Stay up to date: Sign up for our email list 
at ecology.wa.gov/TFCA-list.

• Get support: We can help your business 
figure out if your products contain the 
toxic chemicals listed in the law. We’ll also 
support efforts to use safer ingredients 
and reformulate products. Email us at 
ToxicFreeCosmetics@ecy.wa.gov.
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To request an ADA accommodation, contact Ecology by phone at 
360-407-6700 or email at hwtrpubs@ecy.wa.gov. For Washington 
Relay Service or TTY call 711 or 877-833-6341.
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